ANNOUNCEMENT

WE HAVE
MOVED!

c * Behavioral Health is now located in their
new building next to the Clinic.

* Family Services has moved into the old
Behavioral Health offices.

* Vocational Rehabilitation & Workforce
Development have moved into the old
Family Services offices.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE DURING THESE TRANSITIONS.




